
Jaala Pulford MP
Minister for Agriculture and Regional Development
Level 16, 8 Nicholson Street

East Melbourne, VIC 3002 

17 February 2015
Dear Minister

Request for a Meeting
Congratulations on winning government and your ministerial appointments.

We are associated with two key initiatives that will have a substantial positive impact on our region; facilitate sustainable regional development, create real long term career opportunities, optimise the regions natural and produced resources while refining a suite of climate change adaptation and mitigation opportunities.
The initiatives are:
Tatura’s Energy Future 

A Study funded by government and local partners has just been completed in response to Tatura’s energy supply being at capacity, and limiting expansion of industry in the town. The key aspect of the Study was to assess ways of increasing energy supply to Tatura using renewable energy sources.  One of the key finding of the Study is that there is a projected combined additional substantial demand for electricity of between 30-35 MW over the next five years. This project involves residents (3500) and industry, including substantial dairy food processing companies, combining to implement sustainable energy solutions.
GV21
The GV21 vision is to bring together key industry sectors, commerce, service industries and the community to form a ‘regional cluster’, that would see the Goulburn Valley recognised globally as a centre of innovation and the implementation of leading edge technologies that would enhance existing strengths and attract new emerging industries.
A key facet of this vision will be close working relationships with a selection of the world’s leading research Universities, chemical companies, and industry to achieve a “Living Laboratory” regional precinct, trialling, demonstrating and validating technologies and processes, under a contemporary regional sustainability brand recognised worldwide.
We would like the opportunity to meet with you to provide further detail on the above initiatives.

These initiatives also interface with Lisa Neville MP and Lily D’Ambrosia MP portfolios and we will be seeking to meet with them as well.
Yours sincerely
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